
March 15, 2020 5:42 Update 

We regret to announce that we will be starting our extended break on Monday, March 16.  Our staff will 

continue to provide support to our students and families over the next few weeks.  We will continue to 

communicate plans on academic and food services during the break using the all call system as well as 

our webpage/app.  Our staff will miss seeing your child in our school buildings.  We will be thinking and 

praying for them as well as their families and this strong community.  If you have any questions please 

contact me at mike.masloski@ridgewood.k12.oh.us or call my cell phone at 330-340-8680. 


